August 2, 1941. Mr. Joe Crow, 1500 Crescent Road, Lawrence, Kansas. Dear Joe: I am sending you, with our thanks, a little present which I trust you will enjoy at the movies. Your playing has been appreciated and we want you to know that you have contributed to the pleasure of the Summer Session guests. It is for that reason that we are sending you this little remembrance.

frusting that you and your young brother enjoy the shows, I am

Sincerely yours,

FCA: AH Enc. Director of Physical Education and Recreation, Varsity Basketball Coach.